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Robert E. Holmden, P. E., Chief 
Bureau of Water Facilities Funding 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
2600 Blair Stone Road, MS 3505 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-2400 
 
Subject: FDEP Agreement No.: LP06101 
  River Oaks Stormwater Park 
 
Dear Mr. Holmden: 
 
The City of Fort Lauderdale would like to request an amendment to the 
referenced grant agreement to increase the scope/deliverables and extend the 
grant period to February 2015. Enclosed is an amended “Attachment A” for your 
review.  We would like to request any follow-up FDEP documentation enabling 
the City to move forward with this amendment. 
 
The City has completed the following based on the original work plan: 

- Purchase of property 
- Facilitation of Meetings 
- Stormwater Preserve Design 
- Bidding for Restoration Construction  
- Restoration Construction of site to historic elevation 
- Permitting – in process 

 

Permitting is in process and there will be a balance of $151,000 for this grant due 

to budget efficiencies.  We have identified additional design function for this 
funding which complement the original work plan and objectives.   
 
The City appreciates the opportunity to work with the FDEP on this project and 
looks forward to its’ completion.  
 
Please feel free to contact Larry Teich at (954) 828-7844 or 
lteich@fortlauderdale.gov if you have any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lee Feldman, ICMA-CM 

mailto:lteich@fortlauderdale.gov
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Enclosures: Attachment A – Amendment 1 

 
 

cc:  Larry Teich, Environmental Resource Supervisor 
Tommy Williams, Sr. Management Analyst Supervisor, DEP (letter only) 

 Robert B. Dunckel, Assistant City Attorney (letter only) 


